
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM
 

TO: 	 File No. 4-619 

FROM: 	 Smeeta S. Ramarathnam 
Office of Commissioner Luis A. Aguilar 

DATE:	 July 19, 2011 

SUBJECT: 	 Meeting with Representatives from U.S. Chamber of Commerce Center for 
Capital Markets Competitiveness, CVS Caremark, Safeway, and The 
ServiceMaster Company  

On July 19, 2011, Commissioner Aguilar, along with Smeeta Ramarathnam, Chief of Staff, met 
with: 

 Alice Joe, Senior Director, Center for Capital Markets Competitiveness, U.S. Chamber of 
Commerce 

 Carol DeNale, Sr. Vice President and Treasurer, CVS Caremark; 
 Bradley Fox, Vice President and Treasurer, Safeway; and 
 Mark Peterson, Senior Vice President and Treasurer, The ServiceMaster Company. 

The discussion was regarding, among other things, the next possible steps regarding money 
market fund reform. 


